
Applications for Queen Elizabeth Commonwealth Scholarships are now open! 

 

Applications are now open for the second round of Queen Elizabeth Commonwealth 

Scholarships (2019-20). 

The Queen Elizabeth Commonwealth Scholarships (QECS) offer fully-funded Master’s 

scholarships to Commonwealth citizens. Through them, successful applicants can travel to 

arrange of countries, where they can study a variety of courses and benefit from the expertise 

provided by leading universities. Developing new skills, gaining a qualification and 

experiencing life in another country through a scholarship is of huge benefit both to the 

individual and their home country.  

Interested Sri Lankan citizens are hereby encouraged to make use of these scholarship 

opportunities.  

Find out more here www.acu.ac.uk/qecs    

 

 

http://www.acu.ac.uk/qecs

